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June 1992

OTPA leads the effort to Save the Queen. A Queen Anne cottage
located at 152 Cypress St. needs to be relocated in order for the
land to be developed. Owner will donate the house to OTPA but

finding available land within the historic district appears
problematic. One possibility is a lot on Almond and Pixley.

June 1992 |
The Preserves newsletter goes from a quarterly to
a monthly edition



July

Queen Anne’s future looks bleak. OTPA is told that the site on
Almond & Pixley is contaminated. (Interesting since there is now
senior housing onthe same site! We’re told that a man eventually
bought the house, had it cut intwo to transport to a storage area in
Tustin. Unfortunately, we heard that he went through a divorce
and no one knows the whereabouts of the Queen Anne.)

November
The City rejects a moratorium on building more apartments in

Old Towne while awaiting a city review of a rezoning request
for the historic district.



